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Historian 

  Charlie Phaneuf 

Hospitality 
  Bonnie McClain  
  Jorie Smetana 
 
Librarian 
   Broach Winsley 
 
Membership 
   Vickie Hecht  
   Charlene Shanks 

Newsletter 
   Broach Winsley 
 
Programs 
  Irene Gardner  
  Annie Kellum  
  Gail Ford 
  Linda Jones 
  Doreen Thornton 
 
    
 

Publicity 
 
Sunshine 
  Caryl Knox 

 

Ways and Means 
  Libby Armstrong  

Apri l 2012 Morning Meetingñwe met at Stitch-N-Quilt. 
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Standing Committees 

Charlie Phaneuf’s Double Wedding Ring Quilt 

 



Bee Keeper 
  Annie Kellum 
 
Challenge Quilt 
   Bev Mahle 
    
 Christmas Party 
   Denise Allee  

   Joyce Hill 

   Joyce Thew 

   Sandra Wilson 

Community Service 
  Phyl Schiwal 
  Emma Parker 
 
GQC Liaison 
  Robin Meyer 
      
Golden Scissors 
      
 
 

Photographer 
  (no chair) 
  Dawn Feist 
 
vǳƛƭǘ Ψ¢ƛƭ ¦ ²ƛƭǘ 
  Ann Groves 
  
Webmaster  
  Joany Orsi 

Page 3 Cherokee Rose Quilterôs Guild 

Ad Hoc Committees 

 

Debra Butler 

Stovall  
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Left—Debra Hall 

Butter Fly Stained 

Glass  SP MQ 

 

Right—Barbara 
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Houses SP 

Left—Libby Armstrong 

Big Bold Batiks GS MQ 

And Fall Warmth  GS MQ 



Membership Repor t for April  from Vickie Hecht 
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FAT Quar ter Selections for 2012 
May - Flowers - What does your "Garden Grow"? 
June - Happy Fathers Day - can't forget the men in your life "Sports, of any kind" 
July - USA Birthday Celebration—patriotic prints 
August - Dog Days of Summer - off to the kennel we go for "Doggie prints" 
September - Ice Cream Social - get your "just Desserts" 
October - The frost is on the pumpkin "celebrate FALL" 
November -  Thanksgiving - for your favorite "Batiks" 
December – Winter Wonderland – represent your favorite memory of Winter 

Submit June Newsletter infor-

mation by May 25 to broach-

win@aol.com 

 

Please be  sure to fill out the Golden Scissors and Treasurer 

forms BEFORE the meeting.  You can download the forms 

from the Members Forms on the website: 

www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html 

April Day Meeting 04/12/12 at Stitch N' Quilt - Mableton, GA 

  
Attendance: Members: 24 (This includes Rachael Phaneuf who renewed her membership)  Welcome Back Rachael!!! 

                  Visitors: 4 (Cheryl Simpson, Carol Windnancel, Jenny Windnancel and Carolyn Chapman 

                  Total 28  

Door Prize Winner: Rita Perez 

 

  

April Night Meeting 04/26/12 at Hunter Park 

 
Attendance: Members: 31 (This includes Dawn King who became our newest member that night) Welcome to the CRQG family Dawn. 

                  Visitors: 4 (This includes the 3 wonderful guests from Stitch N'Quilt) 

Door Prize Winners: Dawn Feist, Charlie Phaneuf and Libby Armstrong 

Fat Quarter Winner: Gail Ford 

  

Please be sure to take some of the CRQG business cards and keep them on hand. You never know when you may need them. I wish I'd had some 

with me at the FedEx store on Sat. 

 

As Always Happy Quilting and see you in May 

  

PS: Don't forget to bring your FAT QUARTERS for the May Lottery  The Theme is "What Does Your Garden Grow?"  could be FLOWERS, 

VEGGIES or WEEDS 

  

mailto:broachwin@aol.com
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Food May Morning Meeting 
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Our day meeting will be an extended one with a workshop. We will be doing a salad lunch.. Please bring a salad to share 
with others and anything you want to go with it. If you haven't brought something to share this  year, please take this op-
portunity to share your favorite salad with us!   We will provide drinks.  Thanks... Can't wait to see the yummy salads.  
 
Thanks to the gals who brought soup  or fixings to the last workshop. They were enjoyed by all! Thanks to each of you.   

Bonnie McLain 

 SUNSHINE—Caryl Knox 
 
Marilyn Bradley is home now recovering from surgery.   Marilyn sounded great.  Said she doesn't need any help right 
now.  We wish you a speedy recovery and just let us know if you need a ride to our next meeting. 
  
Jorie Smetana's Mother-in-Law passed away.  Letting you know that your CRQG sisters and brother are here for you 
and hope that you and your family are doing well.  I was unable to reach her by phone. 
 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 
Caryl Knox—5/24    and Jeannie Andersen —5/6 

2012 Apr i l  Treasurer  ReportτTina Corbi tt  
 

Beginning balance:    5895.12 

 

Disbursments: 

Ann Groves- Quilt til u Wilt             $73.51 

Broach Winsley                         $25.00 

      postage for newsletters 

  

Deposit 

Membership              $60.00 

Quilt til u Wilt            $119.00 

March/April raffles      $62.00 

  

Ending Balance:   $6037.61 
 



CHEROKEE ROSE QUILT GUILD  
April 26, 2012 

 

The meeting started at 7:06pm. Dori Holt presided.  

 

She wished HAPPY BIRTHDAYS to Dori Holt on the 3rd, Robin Meyers and Jorie Smetana on the 8th,  

Phyllis Carpenter on the 10th, Emma Parker on the 12th, and Vickie Hecht on the 19th.   

 

Late-arrivers to the meeting, please be sure to sign-in with membership.  It will be too late for tickets for door 

prizes as it will be too distracting for the meeting going on. 

 

The program was presented by Pat Yearwood from Stitch ‘n’ Quilt.  She showed us some new rulers, kits and 

“gifty” items from the quilt store. Sara and Jackie showed how to use the new rulers for strip piecing, quilt as 

you go and making cording. It was a great program. The “fun frenzy” began when we were given a chance to 

buy things from her shop. 

  

There were two corrections. First, Vickie Pruitt did not win a door prize.  Secondly, there were 17 members at 

the last meeting, not 10 members. 

 

TREASURY REPORT: The treasury report  was given by Tina Corbitt. There is $5851.61 in the treasury. 

 

MEMBERSHIP : The ñFat Quartersò winner was Gail Ford. The monthly FQ challenge blocks will be as-

sembled at the end of the year for a yet-to-be-determined donation. 

 

Vickie Hecht handed out “Door Prizes” to the winners: Dawn Feist, Charlie Phaneuf, and Libby Armstrong.  

Pat Yearwood brought two additional gift certificates door prizes from the shop. The very happy winners were 

Loretta Ford and Jeanne Andersen.  

 

There were 32 members and 1 visitor.  The visitor was Loretta Ford. 

 

HISTORIAN : Charlie asked if anyone had anything to add to the newspaper.  He said that, if so, he would 

make sure it was added. 

 

HOSPITALITY REPORT: The hospitality chairpersons, Bonnie McClain and Jori Smetana attend only the 

Day Meeting. The Guild has decided to have no Night Hospitality.  If you still would like to bring something 

you may but, there is no hospitality chairperson for Night meetings. 

 

LIBRARY : Broach Winsley brought some of the books from the Guild library . The library books are now 

kept at her house. Anyone wishing to check out a book should let her know. She has furnished a complete list 

of books and patterns.  Call or email her with your desired book and she will bring it to the next meeting.  If 

you check out a book please put the date, including the year, that you check it out.  There are also some tem-

plates and patterns in the library that can be checked out on the honor system. Broach’s email is broach-

win@aol.com. 

mailto:broachwin@aol.com
mailto:broachwin@aol.com


NEWSLETTER : Broach said the deadline for newsletter items is Saturday, April 28, 2012 by noon.  She also 

wanted to announce Sweetwater Founder’s Day is Saturday, April 28th, from 10 am. to 5 pm., at Sweetwater. 

 

PROGRAMS:  May 10: Doreen Thornton is demonstrating chicken scratch embroidery. Chicken Scratch is 

usually worked on gingham check in order to give it the lacy appearance which has made it so popular. Suzie 

Parron is giving a Barn Quilt lecture on May 24th..  

 

PUBLICITY : There was no Publicity report. 

 

SUNSHINE: Annie Kellum’s and Marge Frost’s quilts will be on display at the hospital starting Monday.  

Debbie Butler got married, and she is now Debbie Stovall.  Jorie Smetana’s mother-in-law passed away; 

please pray for her family.  

 

TELEPHONE COMMITTEE : Charlene called everyone. 

 

WAYS AND MEANS: Libby Armstrong raffled off an April Surprise bag, which was won by Dori Holt.  She 

also has a quilt puzzle, which will be raffled off on during the May Daytime meeting.  There is also a quilt kit-

containing fabric and a ruler-which will be raffled off during the May Night meeting. 

 

BEE KEEPER: The last Bee was at Jennie Hollis’. Everyone who attended had a good time. The next Bee 

will be at Dawn Feist’s. (Directions will follow later). It will be a brown bag affair. She warned against wear-

ing dark pants, as she has 3 cats with light colored fur. 

 

CHALLENGE QUILT : Bev advised that participants need to “get busy” on their Challenge Quilts. For 

questions call Bev Mahle at 770-757-2473. The quilts are due at the night meeting in September. 

 

CHRISTMAS COMMITTEE :  The Christmas party will be December 6th.  The Guild will be returning to 

Atlanta’s Finest Catering and Event Center for our Christmas Party.  Each member pays $20 (approximate 

cost) which includes the meal as well as the decorations. The best part is that THEY provide clean up!! 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICES :  Emma Parker has announced a new project - making placemats for Meals On 

Wheels. She made three and showed us examples for men and women. She stated that Meals on Wheels deliv-

ers about 160 meals a week to shut-ins. She stated that it would be really nice to have them delivered by 

Thanksgiving. 

  The Guild is continuing to work on the small wall-hangings for each 2012 graduate from the New Hope Pro-

ject. The focal point on the scrappy background will be their symbol, the butterfly. The wall hangings should 

be no bigger than a 12” x12”. Phyllis Carpenter turned in her two beautiful contributions. Phyl gave out fussy 

cut butterflies for these wall hangings. Please turn them in during the month of May. A total of 36 are needed. 

Carol Knox has graciously volunteered to embroider them with the words “New Hope”   



 

THE GEORGIA QUILT COUNCIL : The next Quilt Council will be in October. The date will be announced 

later. Their web site is georgiaquiltcouncil.org 

 

PHOTOGRAPHY : Dawn Feist reported that the photos from tonight will be sent right after the meeting. 

Thank you, Dawn, for stepping to the plate or should we say, “standing behind the camera.” 

 

ñQUILT TIL YOU WILTò:  The date for the second Quilt óTil You Wilt is October 20th.  The previous 

event drew 17 people, and all had a good time. The next event will once again be at Hunter Park. 

 

WEBMISTRESS: Joany Orsi is still graciously filling this role. She has been spotted several times in the 

Douglasville area. The Guild is very glad to get her back into the area and can’t wait til she is able to attend 

Guild meetings. 

 

Announcement:  Denise Allee announced an August 18th Workshop on the One-Block Wonder. More infor-

mation will follow for those interested in taking the class. 

Quilt Show Announcement: Rachael thanked all those who attended the Double Wedding Ring Quilt Show 

at the Church at Chapel Hill on Monday night. 

 

There was no new business or old business. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm. 

Broach Winsley—modified Log Cabin 
Vickie Hecht—Jittery Java 

Tina Corbitt—Double Wedding Ring table 

runner 

Stitch N Quilt program 

http://georgiaquiltcouncil.org

